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Audit Alert: Proposed ASUs impact 
on defined benefit plan sponsors and 
cash flow issues  
Board issues two proposed ASUs 
impacting defined benefit plan sponsors  
The FASB recently issued a proposed ASU, 
Improving the Presentation of Net Periodic 
Pension Cost and Net Periodic Postretirement 
Benefit Cost, to improve defined benefit plan 
sponsors’ presentation of benefit costs in the 
income statement. At the same time, the 
Board also issued a proposed ASU, Changes 
to the Disclosure Requirements for Defined 
Benefit Plans, to modify the disclosure 
requirements for defined benefit plan 
sponsors.  
 
Stakeholders have until April 25 to comment 
on the proposals. Read more about the 
proposed ASUs in NDS 2016-01, “Improving 
presentation and disclosure for defined 
benefit plan sponsors.”  
 
New proposed ASU suggests solutions to 
eight specific cash flow issues  
The Board issued a proposed ASU, 
Classification of Certain Cash Receipts and 
Cash Payments – a consensus of the EITF, 
which addresses eight specific cash flow 
issues. The proposal aims to reduce the 
existing diversity in practice in how certain 
cash receipts and payments are presented and 
classified in the financial statements.  
 
Stakeholders have until March 29 to comment 
on the proposal.  
 
 
 

We are committed to keep you                 
updated of all developments that may 
affect the way you do business in 
Puerto Rico.  Please contact us for 
further assistance in relation to this or 
any other matter.    

 

Contact us 
For assistance in this matter, 
please contact us via  
luiscarlos.marcano@pr.gt.com 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Adding true value means exceeding our 
clients’ expectations, anticipating their 
needs and being proactive and 
innovative in the accounting profession. 
 
Through the Kevane Grant Thornton 
business and tax application for 
mobile devices you will have access to 
our Alerts, Tax News and other related 
matters, plus a customized tax calendar 
for individuals, businesses and other 
entities, thus providing an excellent tool 
to manage filing and payment due dates 
with government agencies in Puerto 
Rico. 
 
Download for free the application. 
Available for iPhone, Motorola and all 
tablets. 
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